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Food for Thought
Sponsored by Hidden Smiles Orthodontics

“You never really understand a person until you consider things from their point 
of view, until you climb into his skin and walk around in it.“

Superintendent’s Corner
At last week’s Board of Education meeting, the trustees voted to have us work 
towards returning all elementary children to classes in a full-time, in-person 
model. The discussions included a review of our survey results, which indi-
cated that 71.6% of our elementary parents favored switching from hybrid to 
full, in-person instruction with the complementary 28.4% preferring to have 
their children remain in hybrid sections. Additionally, 84.5% of families indicat-
ed they would send their children to school if the district replaced the hybrid 
model with in-person instruction, with the other 15.5% noting they would go 
remote in that case. The Board entered into a robust debate before directing 
us to devise a plan for gradual reintroduction of K-5 students. The next steps, 
which will take place this week, require us to ask parents for a declination, so 
we can determine exactly what types of numbers we are dealing with in the 
classrooms, buses, etc. Our task, at this point, is to get the full numbers (via 
this week’s Parent Instructional Option Selection email) and then develop a 
re-entry plan that maintains masks and sneeze-guard barriers, while maximiz-
ing the social-distancing (which is looking to be approximately 4 feet, after we 
bring in full elementary grades). One of the primary goals (in addition to health 
and safety, which is paramount), is to preserve as much instructional continuity 
as possible. We realize the elementary teaching teams are being very well 
received, and we will be working to retain the strength of those partnerships, 
while simultaneously meeting the needs of our remote students and staff. As in 
the past, we will work to modify things and make accommodations for special 
health and safety concerns if and when they arise.  In addition to in-person 
instruction, the remote option will be retained for families who are not comfort-
able with face-to-face classes. 

News from Deputy Superintendent 
Dr. Joseph Centamore in the Curriculum Office
After careful consideration and deliberation, the district is preparing to transi-
tion K-5 elementary students from the hybrid/remote instructional option to full, 
in-person (at school each day, 5 days per week) and the full, remote option, 
provided adequate staffing is possible. The in-person transition would begin 
soon after the start of the new academic quarter on November 16th, when 
each school will roll out one grade per week, over a three-week period. Parents 
would still have the option of choosing to have their students participate in full, 
remote instruction.

The health and safety of our students, staff, and all of our families remains 
paramount. As we have communicated, the district has exceeded New York 
State reopening guidance in several key areas. They include the requirement 
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that all students and staff wear masks (with scheduled breaks), the placement 
of sneeze guards on all student desks, as well as temperature scanners in each 
school. Extensive daily cleaning will continue to occur in all schools and buses. 
With these measures in place, students will now be moved closer from the 
current 6 feet of social distancing to no less than 4 feet.  In-person class size is 
expected to double with an approximate range of 18-25 students. Class size will 
not exceed the allowable space in each classroom.

To foster instructional continuity, the district will be maintaining the teaching 
partners. In terms of teacher assignments, students remaining in a full, remote 
section would maintain their teachers. Students transitioning from hybrid to full, 
in-person would also maintain their teachers. However, if a student is changing 
either from full, remote instruction, or to it, then a change in teacher assignment 
will occur as those teachers are remaining with their classes.

With respect to transportation, social distancing and bus capacity (22-25) will 
remain consistent. There will continue to be one student per seat (unless there 
is a sibling) and masks worn at all times.

A link to the Parent Instructional Option Selection was emailed and is also post-
ed on the district website. The district does need to receive a response from 
every elementary parent, even if your child is continuing to participate in full, re-
mote learning. The coordination of this transition, especially for transportation, 
will take a few weeks, so we ask that you complete and submit your selections 
by Friday, October 23rd.

The transition schedule to full, in-person instruction will be as follows:

Monday, November 16th
Countrywood and Oakwood: Kindergarten
Birchwood and Maplewood: Grade 3

Monday, November 23rd
Countrywood and Oakwood: Grade 1
Birchwood and Maplewood: Grade 4

Monday, November 30th
Countrywood and Oakwood: Grade 2
Birchwood and Maplewood: Grade 5

News from Assistant Superintendent for Business 
and District Operations Dr. Vito D’Elia
Our new Transportation Supervisor, Ms. Laura Brothers, became a Wildcat this 
week and is now on the job. Ms. Brothers, who has a long and successful ca-
reer in transportation supervision, looks forward to becoming part of the South 
Huntington family, and fully understands the “customer service,“ which our dis-
trict leadership team expects from its newest addition. My office will be working 
closely with Ms. Brothers, as we look to maintain the quality of services in the 
areas that have been most efficient, while simultaneously improving upon our 
procedures. We look forward to following Ms. Brother’s efforts and truly believe 
that the best days are ahead for our transportation department.

Some Thoughts from Assistant Superintendent for 
Student Services April Poprilo 
As the holiday season approaches, we realize that there are families in our 
community who are struggling economically as a result of the worldwide pan-
demic. With that understood, we remind parents that they are not alone in this 
struggle as the South Huntington family stands with them in this time of unprec-
edented need. We also remind families who are in a more manageable situation 
that their generosity could go a long way in brightening the lives of others during 
this often difficult time. These individuals will be advertising various food, cloth-
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ing, and toy drives as well as “giving trees” over these next several weeks. 

In an effort to coordinate the collection of donations for families and/or dis-
tribute supplies to a family in need, please feel free to contact the building 
level social worker assigned to your child’s school: 

Oakwood Primary Center - Mr. Roberto Toledo, rtoledo@shfusd.org
Countrywood Primary Center - Mrs. Jessica Esclanate-Rodriguez, 
jesclanterodriguez@shufsd.org
Birchwood Intermediate School - Mrs. Jennifer Provda, jprovda@shufsd.org
Maplewood Intermediate School - Mrs. Jacqueline Carroll, jcarroll@shufsd.org
Silas Wood Sixth Grade Center - Mr. Shaka Williams, swilliams@shufsd.org
Stimson Middle School - Mr. Richard Garcia, rgarcia@shufsd.org
Walt Whitman High School - Mr. Mark Graciani, mgraciani@shufsd.org; Mrs. 
Stacey Fletcher, sflectcher@shufsd.org; Mr. Roberto Torres, rtorres@shufsd.org

A very special thank you to the South Huntington Teacher Association 
(SHTA) membership for generously donating 100 supermarket gift cards at 
$30 each to our families this year!!!  On behalf of the Student Services De-
partment, I want to convey our appreciation for their support and continued 
partnership with supporting our students and families. 

If you are a local business or organization that can contribute to the holiday 
collection with gift cards or food, then please contact either Mrs. Stacey 
Fletcher, WWHS social worker, sfletcher@shufd.org or Mrs. Ventura Trent, 
District-wide social worker, vtrent@shfusd.org.

News from Dr. James Wright, Supervisor of Physical 
Education, Health, Athletics & Recreation
This is a link to an article regarding one of our former students, Brittany 
Ferrante. Brittany directs the Junior Golf Program at the Village Club of 
Sands Point, and participated in a 200-hole marathon to help raise money 
for Babes Against Cancer.  Congratulations Brittany on a job well done!

News from Mr. John Murphy, 
Principal of Walt Whitman High School
To reach all our parents and community members, below is a video link 
message that will allow parents access to important high school informa-
tion.  Please click on the link below to view.  

https://www.wevideo.com/view/1878904901

In an effort to address some concerns that have come up over these last 
few weeks, we felt it necessary to reach out to all parents to discuss some 
of the procedures and protocols for virtual-based learning. While we feel 
these last few weeks have been successful in providing a structured envi-
ronment of learning, we believe there are areas in which we can improve 
upon.  In order to make sure that all students are engaged during their 
scheduled classes, we are requiring that students utilize the camera func-
tion on Google Meet sessions. We have instructed teachers to enforce this 
by not allowing students to turn off their camera during class instruction. 
This will allow teachers to know if students are actively engaged in the class 
and remain present in front of the camera screen for the entire class.   If 
your child’s Chromebook is not working properly with regards to the cam-
era, or having issues with connectivity, we ask that you please have your 
child report to Dr. Muller’s office in room 225, or if fully virtual, contact the 
high school at (631) 812-3850 to schedule an appointment for repair or 
replacement.
 
This week starts our Spirit Week at Walt Whitman High School.  What better 
way to show your school pride than by participating in this two-week event.   

Jonas Wagner
Licensed Broker / Owner
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Please see the list below for the themes of the day:
 
Tuesday, October 20th - Disney day
Wednesday, October 21st - Disney Day
Thursday, October 22nd - Class Shirt Day
Friday, October 23rd - Class Shirt Day
Monday, October 26th - Pajama Day
Tuesday, October 27th - Jersey Day
Wednesday, October 28th - Jersey Day
Thursday, October 29th - Halloween
Friday, October 30th - Halloween

Guidance News
Would you like an “on the spot” admissions decision and have your application 
fee waived?  Five Towns College will be setting up virtual appointments for 
Friday; New York Institute of Technology on Thursday, November 5th; Adelphi 
University on Monday, November 16th; and Molloy College on Tuesday, De-
cember 1st.  Contact Ms. Miranda in the Guidance Office to sign up. 

The following colleges have virtual visits planned for Whitman.  Please log on 
to your Naviance account to register.  All visits kick off at 2:30 p.m. 

Class shirts are here!  In-school students can pick up their shirts anytime from 
the Main Office.  Virtual students please come after school, from 1:30 p.m. to 
2:30 p.m., to pick up shirts from the Main Office.

All 9th, 10th and 11th graders who did not sit for pictures earlier this year must 
do so on Monday, November 2nd.  Remember these pictures are used to up-
date our ID card and data management systems.  Lifetouch will be back in the 
South Gym from 11 a.m.-1:30 p.m. for Group A students, and from 1:30-6:00 
p.m. for Group B students and All-Virtual students.  You must sign up for an 
appointment on Mr. Varlamos’ Google Form which was emailed to your Shufsd 
account this week.  Appointments must be scheduled by October 28th.  If you 
would like to order pictures, information packets are available in the Main Of-
fice.

This year we are beginning our 4th and final year of “Scare for Charity,” and we 
are asking for your help to make it the best year yet! S(care) collects unopened 
toiletries and new socks for the homeless here in Huntington. This year, we’re 
adding packages of medical-grade masks and hand sanitizers to the list!  If 
you would like to help the homeless in our community, you can bring in any 
unopened toiletries, socks, masks, and hand sanitizers anytime until October 
30th. Donation boxes are located in the Main and Guidance Offices.

Teachers’ Appreciation Night 
Special savings to all South Huntington 

School District Residents 
October 15 

5:00 PM to 9:00 PM
2005 Broadhollow Road 

(Route 110 North)
Farmingdale, NY 11735

www.raymourflanigan.com
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Evaluation • Digital Hearing Aids • CAP Evaluations 
• Hearing Aid Repairs • Assistive Listening Devices 

• Custom Sound Plugs
1-03 Schwab Road - Clock Tower Plaza

Melville, NY 11747
631-271-1018 - www.islandbetterhearing.com

Dr. Lori Trentacoste
Board Certified Audiologist

Michael L. McCarthy, P.C
Attorney and Counselor at Law
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News from Mr. Eddie Smith, 
Principal of Stimson Middle School
Next week is going to be a busy week at Stimson.  To raise awareness for Breast 
Cancer and support ongoing research, all students (home and at school) are en-
couraged to wear pink to school and donate $1.  All homerooms that have 100% 
participation will be entered in a drawing to win a bagel breakfast.  All money 
raised will go to Stand Up for Suzanne.  Stand Up For Suzanne has donated 
$50,000 since December, 2018, to support the research of Cold Spring Harbor 
Laboratory (CSHL) Assistant Professor Camila dos Santos and the research 
of Cold Spring Harbor Laboratory (CSHL) Assistant Professor Mikala Egablad. 
The group has donated nearly $85,000 to CSHL since 2014.  Please have your 
children layout their pink shirts the night before and help us increase awareness 
and support a wonderful cause.  

On Thursday and Friday, Stimson is going to host our first Halloween with cos-
tumes at school.  Group A students can wear costumes on Thursday, and Group 
B on Friday.  All virtual students are encouraged to get involved in the Halloween 
“spirit” and can email photos directly to me.  

Please be reminded that Stimson Middle School is no longer distributing Prog-
ress Reports.  All student grades are available and able to be viewed on the 
Parent Portal.  This would be a great time to check your child’s grades and 
review each class with them.  Also, checking your child’s attendance regularly is 
strongly recommended.  This is particularly important for our students that are 
learning at-home virtually each day.  The expectation is that our students are 
logging on to each Google Meet with their teachers as soon as the class be-
gins.  Our teachers will take attendance and then provide further instruction from 
there.  Also, if your child is not attending school on a hybrid day, and chooses to 
join virtually, please still contact the attendance office at Stimson.

News from Mr. Steve Toto, 
Principal of Silas Wood Sixth-Grade School
The school pictures taken earlier this year arrived at Silas Wood this week and 
were sent home in backpacks with our Hybrid students. Pictures will be avail-
able for pick up for our Virtual students on school days, between 9 a.m. and 1 
p.m., by coming to the front door of Silas Wood. 

October brings us to “MOYA” – the Month of the Young Adolescent”. This cele-
brates and is quite important to children in the Silas Wood-age range.  Estab-
lished in 1997 by the National Middle School Association, this major, world-wide 
event highlights the unique needs and characteristics of young adolescents. A 
flier, (which can be found below) was sent home to all families so that they can 
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join with the rest of their Silas Wood family as we celebrate this month-long event 
with various activities. Also, we are thick in the midst of our wonderful autumn 
“Spirit Week” at Silas! This annual event is always enjoyed by students and staff 
alike - - lots of good fun as everyone gets into our School Spirit.  

Coming next week is Red Ribbon Week – in celebration of a drug-free lifestyle. 
With this year’s theme of Be Happy-Be Brave-Be Drug Free, students will take 
part in a variety of activities during their wheel classes and lunch periods cele-
brating things that make us happy without the use of drugs or alcohol.  Stay safe, 
stay well, and please wear your masks!

News from Mr. Anthony Ciccarelli, 
Principal of Birchwood Intermediate School
Learning Days for the week of October 26th 

Group A - Coming to Birchwood – Tuesday, October 27th, and Thursday, October 29th 
                  Learning from Home – Monday, October 26th, Wednesday, October 28th,  
 and Friday, October 30th 

Group B - Coming to Birchwood – Monday, October 26th, Wednesday, October 28th,  
 and Friday, October 30th   
                  Learning from Home – Tuesday, October 27th, and Thursday, October 29th 

Parent-Teacher Conferences

Birchwood will be holding virtual parent-teacher conferences on Thursday, No-
vember 19th, and Wednesday, December 9th. Both of these days will be half-
days of school for all our students. We will also hold a virtual parent-teacher 
conference from 6 – 8 p.m. on Tuesday, December 8th. If you have not done so 
already, please reach out to make an appointment with your child’s teacher(s).

If you have not returned your child’s Emergency Dismissal Form, please do so as 
soon as possible. It is important that in case of an emergency early dismissal, the 
bus driver knows who can take your child off the bus if you are unable to make it 
to the bus stop. If we do not have a form and you are not at the stop, your child 
will come back to Birchwood to wait until you can pick them up 

As the cooler weather arrives, please label all jackets, sweatshirts, hats, etc., 
so we can return them to your child if they get misplaced.  We will be going out-
side unless the temperature is below 32 degrees. Please remind your children to 
come to school with the proper attire.

Participate in the PTA by clicking on the link: https://birchwood.memberhub.store/
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News from Dr. Gayle Steele, 
Principal of Maplewood Intermediate School
Thank you to the PTA for organizing our school photos. In addition, thank you to 
the volunteers that helped to ensure the day ran smoothly. All students looked 
great and came prepared with a smile!
 
This year, our Parent Teacher Conferences will be virtual. Afternoon confer-
ences will be held on Thursday, November 19th and December 9th, beginning 
at 12:30 p.m.  Both days are half days for students. Students in school will be 
dismissed at 12:30. Evening conferences will be held on December 8th, from 
6 – 8 p.m. Your child’s teacher will contact you with information for arranging 
conference times.
 
We are looking forward to our Drive-in Movie Night this Friday, at Walt Whitman 
High School, at 7 p.m.  Families will be able to enjoy watching the movie Hotel 
Transylvania from their cars. The cost is $20.00 per vehicle, with an opportunity 
to purchase pre-packaged snacks. Please refer to the flyer and/or email that 
was sent home for any additional information.  

News from Dr. Annie Michaelian, 
Principal of Oakwood Primary Center
It has been another exciting and eventful week at Oakwood! 

Orange was the color of the week, as 700 pumpkins were scattered on the 
Oakwood field from Rottkamps Fox Hollow Farms for our annual Pumpkin 
Hunt. Our students were so excited to select their special pumpkin. Of course, 
we thank all faculty and staff who arrived early to spread the pumpkins around 
the field for our great event! 

Another special thanks to SEPTA for their generous donation of pumpkins for 
Oakwood’s youngest learners.  Our Pre-K students were all smiles when they 
selected their very favorite pumpkin! Thank you, SEPTA! 

Our wonderful PTA has arranged for a Halloween virtual assembly by Prismatic 
Magic! On Thursday, October 29th, and Friday, October 30th, Oakwood stu-
dents will participate in this special event with their classes!   A special thank 
you to our Oakwood PTA for the mask lanyards that have been given to all of 
our students!  We appreciate you very much! Please also visit the new PTA 
Google Site (link listed below), which will be a hub for information and events 
throughout the year!  Check the site frequently for updates and news!

https://sites.google.com/shufsd.org/southhuntingtoncouncilofptas/oakwood

We thank our PTA and the strong partnership they hold with our school and 
families! We appreciate you very much!

Stay connected and follow Oakwood at:
Instagram: oakwood_primary_center
and
Twitter: Oakwood_PC
Wishing everyone a wonderful week ahead!

News from Mr. Mitchell Levy, 
Principal of Countrywood Primary Center 
This week, Countrywood kicked off the Halloween season with our annual 
Halloween Pumpkin Hunt.  While Tuesday morning surprised us with a bit of 
rain, a great time was had by all of our Group A, and fully virtual students who 
each had a chance to pick their “perfect pumpkin.”  While Wednesday brought 
some soggy weather, our Group B students had an enjoyable time picking their 
“perfect pumpkins.”    Thank you to our volunteers who socially distanced and 
scattered 700 pumpkins for this fun event.
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 A huge thank you to our PTA who has undertaken our “fully virtual” Fall Scho-
lastic Book Fair.  While you can never replace physically finding that perfect 
book, the virtual book fair has proven to be a great alternative during the COVID 
Pandemic.   Continuing on with our wonderful PTA, looking ahead to next week, 
our Fall Photos will be taking place on Tuesday, October 27th, and Wednesday, 
October 28th.   You should have already received information on this from the 
PTA.  Please contact the PTA directly at CountrywoodPTA@gmail.com with any 
questions.
  
A friendly reminder - it is extremely important that everyone fill out the district 
survey indicating whether you will be sending your child to school five days a 
week in person, or if you will be selecting the fully virtual option.  As always, 
please feel free to reach out should you have any questions for us.  

Please mark your calendars – Fall Conference Days will take place during the 
afternoons of November 19th and December 9th, resulting in an 11:15 a.m. early 
dismissal on both dates.  Conferences will also take place from 6-8 p.m. on De-
cember 8th (this will be a regular day of school).  Your son/daughter’s classroom 
teacher will be in touch about the specifics of your conference time and date.  
Please note that due to COVID-19 all conferences will be conducted virtually.
  
We wish you a wonderful week ahead. 

News from the Board of Education
At last week’s Board of Education meeting, the Board deliberated and careful-
ly considered options involving the in-person return to school for Grades K-5 
students.  Acknowledging the magnitude of the decision, the Board of Educa-
tion determined that through the District’s well-implemented safety measures, 
exceeding the New York State’s guidance in several key areas, the transition 
from the hybrid/remote instructional model to a full, in-person instructional model 
would take place with the commencement of the second quarter. 
 
Parents have already received via email the Parent Instructional Option Selec-
tion that provides options of full, in-person or the full remote instructional model 
for parents to choose for their child/children.  Additionally, transportation infor-
mation is required from parents to complete the transition process.  The link for 
the Parent Instructional Option Selection is also available on the homepage of 
the District’s website:  www.shufsd.org.
It is requested that selections be provided by Friday, October 23, 2020.
 
Our next Board of Education meeting is scheduled for October 28, 2020, and 
residents will be able to view the live-stream of the meeting from a link on the 
website.  As always, the Board appreciates comments and questions, and asks 
that the following email account be used for this communication purpose:  boe@
shufsd.org

News from South Huntington Educational 
Foundation, SHEF

 While SHEF supports local artisans and businesses, your raffle tick-
ets will support Wildcats K-12.  As the temps outside cool, this month’s raffle 
features a beautiful, fall-themed prize guaranteed to keep things warm. Visit 
SHEFINC.ORG for your October Raffle Tickets to win this beautiful basket.  
Winner will be announced on social media on October 31st.   Follow SHEF on 
Facebook and Instagram.

https://www.bowlmor.com/location/bowlmor-long-island
http://www.cresthollow.com
http://www.ferrantiempowerment.com/
http://SummerStudy.com
http://summerstudy.com/
http://www.ThePurrfectPetsitter.com
http://www.huntingtonchamber.com
https://huntingtonchamber.com/
https://www.navy.com/
mailto:mailto:CountrywoodPTA%40gmail?subject=
http://www.shufsd.org
http://SHEFINC.ORG
https://www.facebook.com/SHEF-2429329713778908/
https://www.instagram.com/shef_southhuntingtonwildcats/?hl=en
http://www.eniainspired.com
http://www.eniainspired.com
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 YOU SHOP. AMAZON GIVES BACK EVERY TIME
Yes, that’s right. Your shopping supports your kids!  Click here to shop with Ama-
zon Smile so that Amazon will kindly donate to the South Huntington Educational 
Foundation at no cost to you! Just one easy way we can continue to support our 
Wildcats! 

News from South Huntington Public Library
The library is open! Hours are: Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday, 9 a.m. 
- 9 p.m.; Wednesday, 10 a.m. - 9 p.m.; Saturday, 9 a.m. - 5 p.m.; Sunday, 1 - 5 
p.m. We encourage families to stop by, browse, and borrow items. Masks will be 
required while in the building, and social distancing guidelines will be enforced.

Homework Help: All students are invited to take advantage of free, online home-
work help via Brainfuse. To use this service, simply enter a valid SHPL card bar-
code. Live tutoring is available every day from 10 a.m. - 11 p.m. More digital 
resources can also be found at shpl.info.

Community Service: The Young Adult Department has a blog post outlining com-
munity service opportunities for South Huntington residents in Grades 6-12. Visit 
the page for opportunities that can be done for credit from home.

Programs:  Kids of all ages can take advantage of virtual programs, everything 
from story times to crafts to cooking. Many of these “grab and go” activities are 
accompanied by videos featuring your favorite librarians! For details, visit the li-
brary’s Events Calendar or sign up for a weekly e-newsletter.

News from SEPTA – Maureen Basedow
Our membership is always open, so please join our PTA and hear exciting, fun 
activities and events we do and will be planning for this year!  Our flyers are at 
the bottom of the Newsletter.  We are very excited again to donate pumpkins for 
our Universal Pre -K students at Oakwood for their Pumpkin hunt.  We have great 
plans for fundraising this year, so look out for our flyers soon!  Our next meeting 
is November 10th, 2020.  Please join us via Google Meet!  Thank you to those of 
you who have joined SEPTA, and please spread the word and look out for us on 
Facebook and Instagram.

The Weeks to Come
Log on to your individual school websites to view the calendar and  
upcoming events for that building.

Whitman Sports
No scheduled sports

Stimson Sports
No scheduled sports

http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/ACE_Hardware_Coupon1.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Siennas_EZ_Academics_(2).pdf
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://westhillsvisionlongisland.com
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
mailto:https://smile.amazon.com/ch/11-3164258?subject=
mailto:https://smile.amazon.com/ch/11-3164258?subject=
mailto:http://main.suffolk.ny.brainfuse.com/authenticate.asp?subject=
mailto:http://shpl.info?subject=
mailto:https://shpl.info/node/13093?subject=
mailto:https://shpl.info/events/month?subject=
mailto:https://libraryaware.com/310/Subscribers/Subscribe%3FoptInPageId%3D39331b79-693d-4354-9a40-eec99c8c584a?subject=
http://www.alticeadvantageinternet.com/#/


SEPTA 
2020-21

Membership 
Form

Spanish

Community and School District Flyers 
In an effort to make our weekly newsletter more convenient, each of the 
flyers we receive are listed below. Click on the one that interests you 
and you will be automatically linked to that flyer.

NEYSA
Fall

Tennis 
Lessons

The 
Boxfit

Experience
All Abilities

& Skill 
Levels

Sign-up 
here for 

SH Public 
Library 

E-Newsletter

across the street from Lazy Boy

SEPTA 
2020-21

Membership 
Form

English

Flag 
Football

K-8th 
Grade

The Spirit of 
Huntington
 Art Center

Online 
Series

Join 
Boy 

Scouts 
Troop 68

discover your hidden smile
Mita A. Parikh, DMD

Hidden Smiles Orthodontics
864 West Jericho Turnpike 

Suite B
Huntington, NY 11743

631-824-6353

www.HiddenSmiles.com 

http://www.brianmgill.com/
http://www.safebathli.com
http://www.VillageEastGifted.com
https://www.villageeastgifted.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
http://www.countyline.doitthebest.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com/
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/47959cd4f915938d2eb91d3d4afc23d9596a2ee7.docx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/e36b747dd631eb78d4bf9583227a1aac37a16f1f.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
http://www.GCMazda.com
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/d8966315275d55488ffca7ef816d14ebbda6b69e.pdf
https://libraryaware.com/310/Subscribers/Subscribe?optInPageId=39331b79-693d-4354-9a40-eec99c8c584a
https://www.raymourflanigan.com/farmingdale-ny-furniture-mattress-store.aspx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/e8feac7ce7bf86a51d71961697ac4ba9022da6f6.docx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/6791fa6e044d2fed0da05ac9c64df32d2bf9e5be.jpg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/8c0c6ee761d5fcdc166581187b6fdfcd23847869.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/62dbe4267a4fea035682abd72736f9771b3a4070.jpg
http://www.framingandartgallery.com
http://www.framingandartgallery.com/
http://hiddensmiles.com/
https://hiddensmiles.com/


1 Schwab Road 
Huntington Station, NY 11746

http://www.huntingtonhelps.com
https://huntingtonhelps.com/
http://www.springfieldrepair.com/
https://www.springfieldrepair.com/
http://www.amypodhurstacupuncture.com/
http://www.huntingtonjeep.com
http://www.brendelsofnewyork.com
https://www.brendelsbagels.com/
http://www.ftc.edu
http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=sthstebaseball
http://www.dreamtreetutors.com
http://www.dreamtreetutors.com/
http://www.TSHCamp.com
https://smythnora.com
http://www.northshoredance.net
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
http://www.thelighting-gallery.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Educator_App_(1).pdf
https://www2.raymourflanigan.com/store/ny/long-island-farmingdale-north.html
http://www.puzzlebreakLI.com


COASTLINE POOLS & SPAS

250 W. JERICHO TPKE.
HUNTINGTON STATION, 

NY 11746
631-351-4571

www.coastlinepool.com

http://www.huntingtontaxes.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Gustozo_Pizza_Ad_Master.pdf
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com
https://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com/
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.westhillsdentistry.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
http://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
https://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/LittleLeagueSmallFryOffer.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
https://adventureland.us/
https://adventureland.us/
http://www.embroidme-huntington.com
https://embroidme-huntington.com/
http://www.skuffyautobody.com
http://www.huntingtonmazda.com
http://www.GCMazda.com
http://www.ten-tigers.com
https://stores.modells.com/s/huntington?exclude=4204&latitude=40.817832&longitude=-73.41063&page=1&storesPerPage=3
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Supports 
South

Huntington
Schools

TFCU Can 
Help Make Your 

Financial Dreams 
A Reality. 

TeachersFCU.org

LEARN MORE

PROUD SUPPORTER OF 
SOUTH HUNTINGTON 

SCHOOLS

482 Walt Whitman Road
Melville NY, 11747

One Free Session
Good for You 
and a Friend

(first time guests and local 
residents only)

Melville Location
500 Walt Whitman Road

Melville, NY 11747
631-683-8311

http://www.suffolkCountyAcupuncture.com
https://suffolkcountyacupuncture.com/
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://FaustHarrisonPianos.com
https://faustharrisonpianos.com/
http://www.uncleg.com/
http://www.clubhousesteaks.com/
https://www.gohealthuc.com/nyc/long-island/huntington-station
http://www.brioitalian.com/walt_whitman_shops.html
https://huntington.northwell.edu/orthopedics
http://www.teachersFCU.org
https://www.teachersfcu.org//pages/index.php
http://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
https://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Dont-Stop-Dancin/445562322148950
http://locations.jambajuice.com/ny/huntington/1100-e.-jericho-turnpike.html
https://www.orangetheoryfitness.com/
http://www.waltwhitman.org

